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The Honorable Ken Rahjes, Chairperson 

House Committee on Higher Education Budget 

Statehouse, Room 149-S 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Rahjes: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2266 by Representative Whipple 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2266 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2266 would prohibit state universities from imposing application fees for scholarships 

that are based, in whole or in part, on the financial need of the applicant. 

 

 The Kansas Board of Regents indicates HB 2266 would have no fiscal effect because state 

universities do not charge application fees for any scholarships. 

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Larry L. Campbell 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Kelly Oliver, Board of Regents  


